
Child Development Curriculum Overview 

 Term 1/Rotation 1 Term 2/Rotation 2 Term 3 

Year 10 R058 Create a safe environment and 
understand the nutritional needs of children 
from birth to five years 
In this unit students will learn how to create a 
safe environment for children from birth to 
five years in childcare setting and choose 
equipment that is suitable and safe for use. 
They will also learn about children’s nutrition 
and dietary needs. 
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R059 (Mandatory) Understand the 
development of a child from one to five years 
In this unit students will learn the physical, 
intellectual and social development norms for 
children from one to five years. They will 
understand the importance of creating plans 
and providing different play activities to 
support children in their development.    

Year 11 Unit R018: Health and well-being for child 
development 
Becoming a parent is one of life’s major 
experiences, and it is also one of life’s major 
responsibilities. Responsibility for the well-
being of a child starts before conception and 
this unit aims to provide learners with an 
overview of the roles and responsibilities of 
parenthood alongside an understanding of 
reproduction and pre-conceptual, antenatal 
and postnatal care. 
By completing this unit, learners will develop 
an appreciation of the importance of creating 
the best conditions for a child to thrive.  

Unit R020: Understand the development of a 
child from birth to five years 
This unit will allow learners to investigate the 
developmental norms of children from birth 
to five years. Learners will develop an 
understanding of the impact of play on the 
developmental norms. On completion of this 
unit, learners will be able to apply their 
knowledge and understanding, through 
practical activities, to show how play affects 
the development of individual children. 
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